
Dear Members,          
 
I’m taking this opportunity to share the celebration and holiday photos sent by Ehime 
members. Thank you for your submissions! 
 

                                         
Osechi Ryori by Setsuko Suzumoto        Masatoshi Suzumoto’s 76th Birthday 
 
 
 

 
Sisters, Mary Karasawa and Takako Suzuki, celebrated Oshogatsu. 



 
Hisako Nakamura celebrated her 88th Birthday with family 

 
 
 

 
Snowy and beautiful Mount Ishizuchi in Ehime (submitted by Setsuko Suzumoto) 

 
 

 
 
Kihei Otani 
President 
Nanka Ehime Kenjinkai 

 


